
  

 
 

 

Golden Eagle feathers removed 
on Dempster Highway 

 
 

 
 
Conservation Officer Services Branch (COSB) is seeking assistance from the public to 
identify the person(s) responsible for removing the wings and tail feathers from a dead 
Golden Eagle on the Dempster Highway. 
  
On Saturday, April 25th, 2015, a member of the public made a call to the TIPP line to 
report the discovery of remains belonging to a Golden Eagle in a dumpster near 
Chapman Lake on the Dempster Highway.  
  
Officers determined that the bird had likely been struck and killed by a vehicle, and that 
subsequent to its death, someone had removed both wings and all of its tail feathers 
before discarding the eagle in the dumpster.  
   
It is an offence under the Wildlife Act to possess birds of prey or parts of birds of prey in 
Yukon without a permit. People who find and salvage dead wildlife should contact a 
Conservation Officer. 
  
Anyone with information regarding this matter is asked to call the TIPP Line or the 
Conservation Officer Services Branch at 667-8005.  
  

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 
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